From: Steve Baldwin

Sent: Wednesday, 4 November 2020.4:17°-PM

To: Liguor Commission

Cc: OCP Jan Baldwin

Subject: Outback Caravan Park 81117302 - Fwd: Notice of Review of Conditions of Liquor
Licences - Barkly Region

Attachments: Notice of Review of Conditions of Liquor Licences - Barkly Region to Licensees.pdf

Carolyn,

I would appreciate the opportunity to provide a late submission as per your email below.

We had an unplanned trip to QLD occur early last week that would have seen us back in Tennant Creek mid
week; however mechanical issues intervened and we got home last night. In that week we had 3 customers
in our Caravan Park with their car windows smashed (7th in 6 weeks).

I am concerned that the alcohol related incidents noted in the statistics don't take into account the surge in
break ins, trespass and property damage incidents (predominantly Youth related) that have become
unbearable in the last 2 years since February 2018 and the resulting economic impact on us and the town.

In anticipation.

Regards
Steve Baldwin



